

Change of Heart News

Change of Heart support group | university hospital newsletter

April 2018

Next Meeting April 7, 2018

Buca Di Beppo

(Rookwood Commons)

2635 Edmondson Rd.

Norwood, OH 45209

RSVP Esther Kenkel (859) 341-9233 or esther321@fuse.net By April 3, 2018

REMEMBER, IF YOU SAY YOU ARE COM-ING AND CANCEL AFTER APRIL 3RD YOU STILL MUST PAY BECAUSE COH IS CHARGED.

From Dayton:

75 S to Exit 7 Norwood, to 71 S towards Cincinnati.

Take Exit 6 towards OH-561/Edwards Rd. Turn RIGHT onto William Rd. Turn Left onto the first cross street, continue onto Edmondson Rd. to the Rookwood Commons.

From Kentucky:

71 N to Exit 6. Turn Right and then Right again into Rookwood Commons.

OFFICERS

President: Tony Mankus amankus@cinci.rr.com

513-777-5085

Vice President: Jane Mankus <u>amankus@cinci.rr.com</u>

513-777-5085

Treasurer: Al Kenkel <u>alkenkel@fuse.net</u>

Secretary: Summer Riesenberg

srriesenberg@hotmail.com

Social director: Esther Kenkel esther 321@fuse.net

(859) 341-9233

Ruby Moore GlenRuby@fuse.net

(513) 821-3286

Trustees:

Glen Moore GlenRuby@fuse.net (513) 821-3286
Esther Kenkel esther321@fuse.net (859) 341-9233
Ruby Moore GlenRuby@fuse.net (513) 821-3286
Dave Waits dcwaits@yahoo.com (937) 927-5294
Carol Waits dcwaits@yahoo.com (937) 927-5294
Lena Homan rglasener@yahoo.com (937) 838-1447
Rosemary Burke burkes@fuse.net (513) 631-5017

If you would like to be taken off our mailing list, or added, please contact:

Tony 513-777-5085

amankus@cinci.rr.com

A Message from the President Tony Mankus

Due to family obligations, Lena Homan (formerly Lena Glasener) has resigned as the Editor of the COH Newsletter. She did a fantastic job in preparing and issuing the Newsletters, and she will definitely be missed as the Editor. She used to entertain us greatly with her "Ramblings from Lena" in the Newsletters. Presently, I will be assuming the responsibility of getting the COH Newsletters out as usual. She gave me all the materials necessary to write and publish the COH Newsletters, and I hope that I can do justice to the job.

One of the things that I would like to introduce is sending out the COH Newsletter electronically where ever possible via email. To do this, I am asking that all the Newsletter recipients, who have email access, to summit their email addresses to me. For those who do not have email access, I will keep on sending their Newsletter via US Mail. Also, I plan to review the distribution list of Newsletter recipients to see what names can be deleted.

April Anniversary

Martha Rodgers 4/1/1989

Michael Mason 4/15/1991

Thomas Kapp 4/25/1995

Debbie Feirl 4/29/1996

Jeff Davis 4/2/1999

Helen Moore 4/10/1999

Glen Moore 4/7/2002

David Dunn 4/22/2005

Andrew Christofield 4/9/2006